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Join our Elgin Towers, Carlton 
Community Consultative Committee 
 
We’re forming a Community Consultative Committee as part of the redevelopment 
of Elgin Towers, Carlton. The Committee will provide advice to Homes Victoria 
through: 
 
• Helping to establish a vision for the future development of the site 

• Collaboration with a focus on encouraging and developing renter voice  

• Assisting Homes Victoria in communicating with renters and local community 
through the redevelopment process  

• Fostering community connections and partnerships to support community 
projects, including on-site, and in the wider local community, and 

• Providing advice on event planning and community consultation to ensure 
community engagement events and activities are inclusive and accessible. 

As much as possible, Homes Victoria will seek the committee’s input to the planning 
and design phase of project 

The commitment required of committee members includes: 

• Meeting 8 times over one year 

• Meeting length is up to 2 hours per meeting 

• Maintaining membership for 1 year 

Community participants will be provided gift cards per session. 
 
If you are interested in being a part of the Elgin Towers, Carlton Community 
Consultative Committee, please complete an Expression of Interest form available 
from www.homes.vic.gov.au/carlton-elgin-towers. 
 
Public housing renters may also contact their local housing office for assistance to 
complete an Expression of Interest. 
 

Applications close on Wednesday 17 July 2024. 

For a translated version of this notice please email 
enquiries@homes.vic.gov.au 
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